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Ramsgate Salvation Army 

Sunday 1st January 2023 
 

A warm welcome as we gather as the family of God today,  
especially if you are not normally with us on a Sunday. 
May we all feel the welcome of God and each other. 

 

We meet at The Salvation Army Hall Sunday 10.30 am.  
Also Sunday worship is livestreamed on  
You can find a link on the Ramsgate Salvation Army Web page  
www.salvationarmy.org.uk/ramsgate 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The Salvation Army. 167 High Street Ramsgate Kent CT11 9TT 

 
Corps Leaders Carl Whitewood 07900497326 Heather Whitewood 07747 004950 

Carl.whitewood@salvationarmy.org.uk Heather.whitewood@salvationarmy.org.uk 
www.salvationarmy.org.uk/ramsgate 

http://www.salvationarmy.org.uk/ramsgate
mailto:Carl.whitewood@salvationarmy.org.uk
mailto:Heather.whitewood@salvationarmy.org.uk
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What’s happening at Ramsgate Salvation Army? 
Carl and Heather are away – returning Tuesday. 

 
 

Sunday 1st January  10.00 am Prayers 
10.30 am Worship from DHQ via YouTube 
No Sunday school 

  
Monday to Friday (6.30am-9am) Breakfast Drop-in  
Evening soup run for the street homeless continues each evening today. 
 
Many of our weekday activities are postponed until next week. 
The team will be in the hall at various times during the week – although 
the focus will be on preparing for 2023 – including some hall tidying. 
Do call or come if you need help during the week. 
 
Monday Hall closed – Bank Holiday 
Tuesday  No Prayers this week 

No Light Lunch this week  
Tuesday (13.00 pm) No bible study at hall (1pm) 
Wednesday (from 10 am)  No friendship club  
 Speak-Up using community Hall 
Wednesday (7pm) No music practices  
Thursday Forward Trust at Hall 
Friday (10am - 12 noon) Food Bank 
 War Cry Sales 

Ukrainian Language Class 
Kids Club Planning Meeting 

Saturday 7th   Ukrainian Drop-In 
  
Sunday 8st January   Sunday worship 10.30am –  

Commitment Sunday  
Sunday school from 11am.  
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Birthdays  
Hazel Toms  Monday 02-Jan 
Tracy  Ladd  Thursday 05-Jan 
David Miller  Saturday 07-Jan 
Janet Russell  Sunday 08-Jan 
Joyce Thorogood Sunday 08-Jan 
 
We pray for our Divisional Leader, Major Linda Herbert following her surgery to 
remove a tumour. We pray for a full recovery.  
We pray for For Lindsay’s nan Linda involved in a road accident and in a London 
hospital.We continue to pray for Dan Barker who has made progress and is now 
in Fordwich Ward at QEQM .  

For Doreen Dyer who is awaiting more tests following her recent on-going illness. 
Pauline’s daughter Rebecca who is waiting  for an urgent appoitnment in January.  

We continue to pray for Hollie’s nan, Fay. Hollie has again asked that we uphold 
her as she continues to struggle with severe breathing difficulties.  

We pray for Paul, a  friend of Douglas as he starts experimental new treatment. 
We pray finally for the family and friends of Chris – also a friend of Douglas - who 
died unexpectedly last week.  

The Message from The General 

Dear Friends, 

A New Year always holds great potential and most of us will spend some time 
thinking about the uncharted landscape ahead. We ponder New Year resolutions, 
we consider “beginning again”—a new start or a clean page. In some instances, 
there are even things we want to leave behind and something rises within us 
suggesting that a refocused human effort will make a difference. Each year the 
voices come: “clean up your act,” “you can do better,” “get a grip,” “don’t be so 
disorganized,” “focus on the right things.” It isn’t always easy to get off to a good 
start! 

As I’ve been thinking of all that effort and trying harder, I am reminded of Old 
Testament narratives of people constantly making gigantic efforts to secure a 
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right relationship with God. Like them, we try harder, we strive and we practice 
our religion, hoping all will be well. 

If this sounds like you and this is how you are feeling as you welcome 2023, I have 
some good news which is linked to how we start this New Year and how we do 
things right. 

I want to introduce you to the “Once and for all God” (Romans 6:10, NIV, “The 
death he died, he died to sin once for all; but the life he lives, he lives to God”). 
For some, it might be a new perspective but, it has history. God’s provision for us 
began with a new covenant commencing with the cross. This is a focus on what 
God has done for us and not on our striving and effort. It is a new beginning that 
is birthed in the dynamic of personal surrender. 

So, step into this New Year with confidence, not that which comes from your 
human effort but rather from walking with the “once and for all God” who says, 
“my grace is sufficient for you.” Hebrews 9:28 (NIV) states, “Christ was sacrificed 
once to take away the sins of many.” That includes us. John 1:29 (NIV) reads, 
“Look, the Lamb of God, who takes away the sin of the world!” That is my sin and 
your sin. 

In the truth that Christ died once and for all, there is also the truth that He lives, 
and because He lives we can also live. Walking with God daily, let us confront the 
temporal and spiritual in such a way that no matter what comes, the truth of 
God’s action on our behalf remains rock solid. That means, whatever comes—if 
economies fail, if health becomes challenging, if our plans are disrupted, and 
even if what we fear most becomes a reality—we are safe in His hands, fully 
aware of His provision. 

In the arena of surrender, there hangs a banner, reading, “God is with us and He 
is faithful.” On that basis, we can approach every day of this new year as “more 
than conquerors” (Romans 8:37), and in the knowledge that Christ has 
“overcome the world” (John 16:33), because His grace is sufficient and He is 
faithful. 

Romans 5:8 encapsulates this, “But God demonstrates His own love for us in this: 
while we were still sinners, Christ died for us” (NIV). It is done! For once and for 
all time … and that changes everything. 

May God richly bless you throughout 2023. Brian Peddle, General 


